EX29. MOTIONS

(a) Scottish Trades Union Congress (STUC) and Scottish Government —
Memorandum of Understanding

Council referred, on 24 June 2015, in accordance with Standing Order 31.1, the
following motion, which had been proposed by Councillor Chalmers, to the Executive:-

Council endorses the recent memorandum of understanding between the Scottish
Government and the Scottish Trades Union Congress (STUC) promoting progressive
employment practices. Falkirk Council not only welcomes such collaborative working
but would wish to make a positive contribution. Officers are therefore instructed to
bring forward a report on the STUC’s best practice policies and how they relate to
Falkirk Council.

In terms of Standing Order 31.2, Councillor Chalmers spoke in support of his motion.
Councillor C Martin, seconded by Councillor Alexander, moved that the Executive
instruct officers to bring forward a report on the STUC’s best practice policies and how
they relate to Falkirk Council.

Decision

The Executive agreed the motion.



